
Barnsley Safeguarding Adults Board (BSAB).  Performance Management and Quality Assurance sub 

group Report – December 2018 

The aim of the Performance Management and Quality Assurance Subgroup is to support Barnsley Safeguarding Adults Board 
(BSAB) work by looking at local, regional and national data/information to see how well we are keeping people safe, by  
comparing Barnsley with other Local Authorities across England. 
Date of last meeting 17 December 2018 

 

What’s working well? 

 All of the organisations who come to

the Barnsley Safeguarding Adults Board

meetings,  give us information every

three months to tell us what they have

done to keep adults safe .

 We do regular audits to make sure that

organisations and workers involved in

keeping people safe are doing it well? If

we need to improve things we share

that with the Board and the other sub

groups and set time scales for these

actions to be completed

What we are thinking 

about? 

Looking at the quality of 

care providers in Barnsley 

and helping them to offer 

the best possible care 

Making sure that we are 

working on the key issues 

by getting feedback from 

customer groups 

What action has been taken? 

We have updated the dashboard to 

make sure all organisations give us 

information about reducing fire risks, 

making sure they employ safely and 

that they can deal quickly with staff 

or volunteers who harm adults. 

Next Steps 

We will look to work with the 

Children’s Safeguarding 

Board to support young 

people to be safe as they 

move into adulthood 




